Engineering Department
Phone: 715-839-4934
Fax: 715-552-7288

Lake Street
Milling and Asphalt Paving Project

Lake Street Milling & Asphalt Paving Project to Begin 7/06/20
Thursday, July 2, 2020, 12:25 p.m.

Construction on Lake Street, from Second Avenue to Fifth Avenue, is scheduled to begin on
Monday, July 6". The contractor for the $500,000 improvement project is Haas Sons, Inc. of
Thorp, Wisconsin.

Construction on Lake Street will include:

(2) Milling 2-inches of bituminous pavement

(2) Spot repair of curb and gutter, sidewalk, and driveway approaches
(3) Restoration adjacent to concrete repairs

(4) Paving 2-inch asphaltic concrete surface

(5) Placement of epoxy pavement markings

(6) Setting up and maintaining detour during milling and surfacing

A detour will be set on Monday, July 6" using 15t Avenue, Water Street and 5" Avenue to complete
utility connections on Lake Street at 2"¢ Avenue (see attached map). Spot repairs along Lake
Street will be completed under traffic during this same timeframe. The detour will again be active
when milling, paving, and pavement marking operations are scheduled.

Anticipated completion date of the project with the road being open to traffic is August 5, 2020.

Further information is available on the City’s website at www.eauclairewi.gov or contact the
City of Eau Claire, Engineering Department at 715-839-4934.
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